
 

 

December 31, 2021 

 

Charles County Board of County Commissioners, 

I do not know if this is the proper place for the points I am making in this letter; but if not, please pass 

on my comments appropriately. 

What I cannot understand is why we cater to people who do not want to help themselves by not getting 

vaccinated and not wearing proper protection to help fight this virus. You hear some of them say ‘I don’t 

believe in science’ and whatever other excuses they may have, and I guess that’s their prerogative. 

With that said, why are the emergency rooms and our health care systems catering to those folks. When 

the citizens of Charles County who are doing the things they’re supposed to do needs proper medical 

attention, our medical system is overcrowded with COVID-related, unvaccinated patients. To me, that’s 

not fair. I believe that unvaccinated folks should NOT have a priority in our emergency systems. We 

must fight together by any and all means necessary to get rid of this virus. 

Please do you part in keeping all Charles County citizens safe by implementing the Revised-Draft 

Emergency Ordinance 2021-22 Emergency Health Regulation. 

 

Thank you, 

Barry Wilson 
White Plains, MD 
 

 


